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January 17, 2024 
 
Senator Mae Flexer, Co-Chair of the Government Administration and Elections Committee 
Legislative Office Building, Room 3300  
Hartford, CT 06106  
 
Representative Matt Blumenthal, Co-Chair of the Government Administration and Elections Committee 
Legislative Office Building, Room 2202 
Hartford, CT 06106  
 
Senator Derek Slap, Vice Chair of the Government Administration and Elections Committee 
Legislative Office Building, Room 3300 
Hartford, CT 06106  
 
Representative Amy Morrin Bello, Vice Chair of the Government Administration and Elections Committee 
Legislative Office Building, Room 4040  
Hartford, CT 06106  
 
Senator Rob Sampson, Ranking Member of the Government Administration and Elections Committee 
Legislative Office Building, Room 3400 
Hartford, CT 06106 
 
Representative Gale Mastrofranceso, Ranking Member of the Government Administration and Elections Committee 
Legislative Office Building, Room 4200 
Hartford, CT 06106  
 
Honorable Leaders of the Government Administration and Elections Committee:  
 
Pursuant to C.G.S. Section 4-67z, please find the enclosed report on legal issues in interagency data sharing.  
 
C.G.S. Section 4-67z requires the Chief Data Officer to report on (1) methods to facilitate the sharing of …high value data to 
the extent permitted under state and federal law, including, but not limited to, the preparation and execution of memoranda 
of understanding among executive branch agencies, and (2) any necessary legislation, to the Connecticut Data Analysis 
Technology Advisory Board and the joint standing committee of the General Assembly having cognizance of matters relating 
to government administration, in accordance with the provisions of section 11-4a. 
 
In addition, the report will be posted to the Office of Policy and Management website.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Scott Gaul 
Chief Data Officer 
 

https://portal.ct.gov/datapolicy/

